
 
 
 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
It is with mixed emotions that we announce the closure of our Sterling 
Optical location in North Wales. We thank you for your loyalty and 
support and invite you to visit our Lansdale location at: 
 

Weis Grocery Shopping Center 
1551 South Valley Forge, Suite G (next to Hair Cuttery) 

Lansdale, PA 19446 
 
If you have questions regarding your patient records, please contact us at 
(215) 362-2241. 
 
Our team of dedicated eyecare experts will continue to provide the 
highest quality eyewear and exceptional customer service you’ve come 
to know and trust.  
 
 
We are truly grateful for the opportunity to serve this wonderful 
community and look forward to welcoming you at our Lansdale location. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

John Shaw 
Owner & Operator 
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